
OPCAT inspection in the Sátoraljaújhely Prison 
 
 

On 19-21 July 2016, staff members of the National Preventive Mechanism visited the 
Sátoraljaújhely Strict and Medium Security Prison. 

 

 

 
 

 

The purpose of the visit was to inspect the treatment of detainees and the circumstances of their 
detention. The members of the delegation examined the cell block, the community premises, and 
the workshops of the detainees. They made interviews with the leadership of the institute, the 
members of the staff and with detainees. 

Members of the delegation included:  

- Krisztina Izsó, senior advisor, head of the inspection 

- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department 

- Eszter Gilányi, senior advisor  

- István Sárközy, senior advisor  
 
The results and conclusions of the inspection will be published in a report by the Commissioner 
for Fundamental Rights. 

 


